
jj 

 

Indiana EMSC Newsletter  

June 2011 – Issue 2 

 

 

Indiana EMSC Social Media 

We have recently launched an Indiana EMSC Twitter and Facebook site.  Check us out at:  

 

   Facebook – Indiana EMSC               Twitter - @IndianaEMSC 

 

 

Indiana EMSC Program Manager 

IEMSC is pleased to announce the arrival of the new Program Manager Stephanie Fahner RN, 

BSN to the program.  Stephanie has experience in pediatric burns, PICU, pediatric trauma, and 

pediatric infectious diseases.  She most recently has worked with the IU Pediatric Infectious 

Disease group launching the One Test Two Lives:  Prevent HIV Indiana campaign.  

Upcoming PEPP Train the Trainer Course  

We are pleased to offer the PEPP Train the Trainer Course June 25 – 26, 2011.  Please let usknow 

if you would have interest in participating in this course in the future.   
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